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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Would it not be nice to have an indoor court for pitching
on a cold Winter day? Some have that luxury, most do
not. Fortunately for all of us a trip to Eldora to pitch is a
means to make this possible for everyone. By the time
you read this there will be eleven regular tournaments
remaining along with the Eldora Indoor Championship -
Towmnament to close out the indoor schedule. There may
be time to enter the Winter lowa Games tournament that
will be held on February 5th, Please consider supporting
this fine indoor facility.

At the 2010 Annual Meeting 1 was instructed to put in
place a seven member commitiee to explore our usage of
the proceeds that we derived from hosting the World
Tournament in Cedar Rapids. The Committee’s
recommendations were forwarded to the Executive
Board for their consideration. Their report is enclosed in
this Newsletter along with forms regarding the Grant
Program and the Junior Scholarship Program that have
been established.

The NHPA periodically requires Charters to re-sanction
courts where sanctioned tournaments will be conducted.
2011 will be one of those years. The responsibility of
seeing that this is done is with our Regional Director,
Bert Logsdon, with help from the statewide Assistant
Regional Directors. Those of us that direct tournaments
or are in charge of court locations can apply for funds
from the Grant Program to purchase items that are
necessary to make improvements to meet the court-
sanctioning requirements. Please read over the attached
Program Information and Form and if you have
questions, contact me or an Executive Board member. 1
certainly hope that the funds we now have available will
provide a means for court improvements, help present
locations, and reestablish court locations throughout the
state that have discontinbed hosting tournaments and
league play. The opportunity is there. What is needed
are individuals to make it happen. Continued next page
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At this time T want to announce that this year will be
my last year as your President. This will give all of
you the time and opportunity to consider this position
before the next Annual Meeting in October. I thank all
of you for giving me the honor of serving as President
during these four years.

- LeRoy Law

WORLD TOURNAMENT EXECUTIVE BOARD
ANNOUNCES GRANT AND SCHOLARSHIP
PROGRAMS

Attached you .will find a report detailing actions
taken by the IHHPA Executive Board concerning
the income that was derived from hosting the
2010 World Tournament in Cedar Rapids.

The Board has approved the establishment of a
Grant Program that will give partial financial
assistance for refurbishment of present courts or
‘construction of new courts. A proposed
application form is attached.

In addition, the Board has approved the
establishiment of a Jurior Scholarship program.
Additional information and an application form for
the scholarship are attached.

Also, for the Year 2011 only, the $15.00 entry fee
for members entering the 2011 Men's Women's
and Elders State Championship tournaments will
be paid by the Board. And for Year 2011 only, the
Board will pay for the cost of the noon meal for
those members attending the 2011 Annual
Meeting.

L 3 I
Dear IHHPA Members.

Over the last few weeks I have been wrapping up
the final details for the 2010 NHPA World
Tournament. With collecting the last of the
advertising and hotel commission dollars, being
part of the committee to give suggestions to the
Executive Commitiee on how the $33,000%- (Yes,
vou read correctly Thirty-three thousand doliars)
will be invested for the future success and long term
economic stability to our IHHPA, writing the final
check from the WT2010 checkbook to our IHHPA
taking the balance to zero, I then officially closed
the account and the official responsibilities as chair

Sfor the 2010 NHPA World Tournament has come
to an end.

With the “official responsibilities” completed
there is something more that I need to share with
every IHHPA member. That something would be
a big THANK YOU. Thank you for helping
complete a dream. Thank you for allowing me the
privilege of being the Tournament Chair. Thank
you to a very special committee of dedicated
members who were willing to invest their time,
talent and money making the WT2010 one of the
best ever (according to veteran WT players.)
Thank you to all the volumieers that helped
complete all the tasks to make sure everything ran
as smoothly as possible. Thank you to every
pitcher who attended. You can each be proud of
yourself and your fellow IHHPA members for the
WT2010 was a success because of you. Finally,
THANKS FOR THE MEMORIES.

Sincerely,
Ralph H. Palmer

Above: Ralph Palmer presenis a plaque from the 2010
World Tournament Executive Commiiltee to Mary Lee
Malmberg of the Cedar Rapids Convention and Visitors
Bureau. Below: Copy of WT proceeds check for
$33,377.63 presented to IHHPA at the 2010 Annual Meeting,
The framed check and memorabilia will be on display in
the IHHPA Hall of Fame Traller.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

") Eldora Horseshoe Club K“
Of Central lowa

Home of the Puit Mossman Indoor Courts
Pitch Indoors from November ‘til April!

INDOOR SCHEDULE FOR 2011
Sign in by 9:30 a.m, — play starts at 10:00 a.m,

February 5 — lowa Winter Games*
February 6, 12 and 13

March 5, 6, 12 and 13

April 2 and 3

April 9 and 10 — Eldora Championships

*Pre-registration for IOWA WINTER GAMES required.
Contact Jan Warwick 515/292-7343.

All tournaments will be sanctioned by the NHPA except
the Iowa Winter Games on February 5™ Tournament
Directors will be Russ Martin, 319/278-4090 and Al
Kuntz 614/420-4434. If possible, please call chead and
let us kmow you're coming. Russ 319/278-4090; Al
641/420-4434;, Ralph 515/778-0867, or Bob Walters
641/858-3861.

Yes, we've had a good tournament season. A big THANK

YOU to everyone in 2011 who made the trip to Eldora,

Home of the Putt Mossman Indoor Horseshoe Pitching

Arena.  Yes, we would have room for you and your
_ horseshoe pitching friends.

On February 5% we will be hosting the lowa Winter
Games. If vou're not entered and want to pitch, call us at
515/858-3841. We will have regzrular sarictioned
tournaments February 6", 12 and 13" four sanctioned
tournaments in March and four in April,

We will again have the Eldora Indoor Horseshoe Pitching
Championship April 9" and 10", This will be a time for
celebrating 20 years of tournamenis without injury fo any
player or spectator. We'll figure out how many ringers,
shoes pitched, and games played in 20 years. Plan on
Being Here - - extra money will be provided by Eldora
and Hardin County businesses and professional people
whuo help sponsor this Touwrnament. Tournament play will
be open to any pitcher in or out-of-state that hay a 2011
NHPA Card. Entry Fee $15.00. Players may play each
day, money divided 50/50 each day. We will play the first
46 players each day.

We want to also thank all persons who have helped in
setting up courts, tearing down courts, sweeping our
building and keeping a supply of “high-energy” snacks

on our snack table. These are very much appreciated
gifts from the players and their spouses.

Again, I thank you for coming here to have a great time
playing Wintertime horseshoes in the Putt Mossman
Arena. This season has been an enjoyable time for me.

We need to thank the towrnament directors, Russ
Martin, Al Kuntz, Deb Davis, Ralph Davis, and Shery!
Mason who made our tournaments such a fun place to
pitch for 20 years.

Hope to see many of you here! Sincerely, Bob Walters

%ok F R F R

NIHPA

NHPA NEWS
FROM JERRY LABROSSE, 4TH VP, NHPA

This past weekend the NHPA Executive Council
traveled to Monroe-West Monroe for its annual
winter board meeting. | am very excited to share
one of the board's decisions with all of youl As
you know, electronic scoring using HS
Scorekeeper and HS Master was introduced on a
full bank of eight courts at the 2010 World
Tournament in Cedar Rapids, lowa, After a few
initial challenges, the system worked perfectly and
we gained a ton of knowledge for improving and
growing the system. The Executive Council feels
that our sport should advance with the times to
attract and retain the younger generations and that
electronic scorekeeping would be a major step in
the right direction. A decision was made to move
forward with this project and expand the system to
24 courts for the 2011 World Tournament in
Monroe. A total of 12 scoring stations will be
required to operate 24 courts. Each scoring
station will include a laptop, two monitors, a VGA
splitter, monitor stand, laptop table stand, a mouse
and a few incidental items such as extension
cords, adapter cords, etc... A few months ago, an
appeal was made for donations of usad, unwanted
laptop computers to help defray the expense. |
am pleased fo report we have already acquired 12
matching laptops, thanks to a donation from the
employer of a Minnesota member who graciously
donated laptops being replaced during routine
equipment updates. This was a great benefit,-as
having identical laptops is very advantageous in a
fechnical respect. We would like to acquire
spensors to help fund this project and take the
World Tournament to the "next level” in the sports
world. You or your charter can be the proud
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sponsor of a complete scoring station with a
donation of $500 or mere, however any amount you
are willing to contribute will be gratefully accepted.
All efectronic score stafion sponsors will be
recognized at the Hall of Fame and Awards
Banguet, will be listed in Newsfine Magazine and
posted on the NHPA website, Sponsors of $250 or
more will have their names displayed on a large
banner to be displayed at the World Tournament.
Donations of $500 or more will aiso be recognized
with a commemorative appreciation plaque from the
NHPA, Approximately $1500 in sponsorship money
has already been received - including a very
generous donation of $1000 from the lowa Hawkeye
Horseshoe Association. Thank you lowa! | hope
that you will consider asking your charters and
members to support this project by sponsoring a
scoring station and helping to bring our sport into the
modern age. All donations should be sent to NHPA
Secretary/Treasurer, Dick Hansen at 3085 76th St.
Franksviile, Wt 53126. With the expansion of HSS
will come the need for computer trained score
keepers. Ann Hagman will be offering training in
HSS at the world tournament. The first “class” will
be held during the registration period of the "World
Wamm Up® tournament that is being held the
Saturday prior to the World Tournament. (Details on
entering the Warm Up follow) This tournament will
be a great opportunity to give all of our courts and
electronic scoring equipment a “test run” before the
big event begins. We need 12 scorekeepers for this
tournament, as well as for each shift during the
world tournament. Ann plans to hold scoring classes
throughout the World Tournament, but we want to
encourage all who are interested in electronic score
keeping to learn the method BEFORE coming to
Monroe/West Monroe. To help with this, we're
planning to create some instructional videos for both
HSM and HSS. Watch for announcements about this
video series coming soon. They will be posted on
YouTube and elsewhere. To download a copy of
HSM and HSS, visit the NHPA website,
hito:Awww. horseshaepifching.com, click resources
soffware, and follow the instructions. If you need
help learning this, explore the HS Master Help Desk
on the website, or contact me for further assistance.

World “Warm Up” Tournament Monroe Civic Center
(world tournament site) Saturday July 16th 10:00 AM
NHPA Sanctioned Event Tournament Director: Rob
Hagman Mixed Classes Entry fee: $20 100%
payback less scorekeeping expenses. Sign up on
site, registration 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM. Limited to the
first 64 entries. Current Natstats will be used for
- seeding 8 man classes, no handicap, 40 shoe
games Electronic scorekeeping will be used
Scorekeeping class will be held during registration
Scorekeepers will be paid $2.00 per game

Saturday, September 11, 2011, Cedar Rapids Open

Class A: (1} Larry Purcell, Cedar Rapids, 3-0, 68.54%; (2)
Dick Timmer, Illinois, 4-1, 43.12%; (3} Ken Oakes,
Marengo, 3-2, 42.42%; (3) James McCord, Illinois, 2-3,
45.00%; (4} Jason Clark, 2-3, 37.96%; and (5) Jim Meyer,
Cedar Rapids, 1-4, 28.42%.

Class B: (1) Ronnie Burgess, Cedar Rapids, 3-2, 33.61%;
(2) Leo Lamparek, Cedar Rapids, 3-2, 33.33%; (3) Gary
Hinrichs, Marengo, 3-2, 30.40%; (4) Carl Kaiser, Des
Moines, 2-3, 34.17%; (5) Bob Curry, Williamsburg, 2-3,
32.00%,; (6) Marv Dirks, Fonda, 2-3, 23.95%

Class C: (1) Harvey Larsen, Illinois, 5-0, 32.41%; {2) Dale
Feye, Cedar Rapids, 4-1, 30.60%; (3) John O*Shea, Cedar
Rapids, 3-2, 20.83%; (4) Ken Cook, Cedar Rapids, 1-4,
25.82%; (5) Kevin Turbett, Toledo, 0-5, 13.03%

Clags D: (1) Chuck Kinney, Illinois, 5-0, 19.50%; (2} Leo
Buell, Iowa City, 4-1, 28,65%; (3) Loren Curry, Fairfax, 3-2,
23.20%; (4) Paul Clark, Marshalltown, 2-3, 19.90%; (5)
Gary Elliott, Muscatine, 1-4, 8.89%

Class E: (1) Steve Jackson, Burlington, 5-0, 22.00%; (2)
Ernie Benda, Cedar Rapids, 4-1, 18.88%; (3) Vicki Elliott,
Muscatine, 3-2, 13.50%; (4) Kelli Turbett, Toledo, 2-3,
14.50%

Saturday, Nevember 6, 2018, Eldora Indeors

Class A; (1) Larry Purcell, Cedar Rapids, 65.0%; (2) Pat
Simon, Waterloo, 46,0%; (3) Deb Davis, Ankeny, 37.5%; (4)
Cart-¥Kaiser~Des Moines, 32.5%; (5) Jim Meyer, Cedar
Rapids, 32.5%

Class B: (1) Don Meyer, Rockwell, 32.25%; (2) Marv

_ Dirks, Fonda, 42.91%; (3} Bob Rounds, Perry, 33.6%; (4)

Bob Waldo, Jowa Falls, 32.27%; (5) Leo Lamparek, Cedar
Rapids, 38.91%; (5) Russ Martin, Clarksville, 26.66%; (7)
Ken Cook, Cedar Rapids, 20.0%

Class C: (1) Sheryl Mason, Grinnell, 28.33%; (2) Steve
Jackson, Burlington, 18.03%; {3) Stoney Jackson,
Burlington, 24.18%; {(4) Steve Hatch, Knoxville, 20.45%; (5)
Craig Rash, Denver, 15.41%; (6) Dean Fortune, Des Moines,

15.16%; (7) al Kuntz, Rockford, 10.65% -

Class D; {1) Tom Martin, Stanhope, 13.5%; (2) Sean Taylor, .

Center Point, 11.5%; (3) Steve Rash, Clutier, 11.0%

Sunday, November 7, 2010, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Marv Engstler, Garner, 4-0, 57%; (2) Deb
Davis, Ankeny, 3-1, 44%; (3) Marv Dirks, Fonda, 2-2, 42%;
(4) Russ Martin, Clarksville, 1-3, 26%; (5) Dick Walker,
Cambridge, 0-4, 22%

Class B: (1) Glen Speers, Grandview, 2-2,, 34.37%; (2)

" Loren Curry, Fairfax, 2-2, 32.5%; (3) Sheryl Mason,
Grinnell, 2-2, 26.23%, :

Class C: (1) Al Kuntz, 3-1, 15.0%; (2) Ralph Davis, 3-1,
13.13%; (3) James Roose, Grandview, 0-4, 6.88%
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Satarday, November 13, 2010, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Bert Logsdon, Osceols, 4-0, 52.0%; (2) Carl
Kaiser, Des Moines, 3-1, 37.50%; {3) Deb Davis, Ankeny, 2-2,
41.50%; (4) Leroy Law, West Des Moines, 1-3, 35.10%; (5)
Russ Martin, Clarksville, 0-4, 35.0% '

Class B: (1) Bob Waldo, Iowa Falls, 5-1, 31,14%; (2) Bob
Rounds, Perry, 4-2, 32.085; (3) Sheryl Mason, Grinnell, 3-3,
31.14%; (4) Carl Krukow, Clear Lake, 3-3, 30.83%; (5) Bob
Bown, Osceola, 3-3, 27.08%; (6) Don Meyer, Rockwell, 2-4,
28.33%

Class C: (1) Craig Rash, Denver, 6-0, 22.50%; (2) Steve
Jackson, Burlington, 5-1, 21.66%; {3) Dean Fortune, Des
Moines, 4-2, 18.75%; (4) Steve Hatch, Knoxville, 3-3, 19.16%;
(5) Ralph Davis, Ankeny, 2-4, 10.83%; (6) Lee Drewelow,
Independence, 1-5, 13.70%; (7) Al Kuntz, Rockford, 0-6,
11.25%

Class D: (1) Stoney Jackson, Burlington, 4-0, 13.50%; (2)
Wally Weber, Charles City, 1-3, 6.86%; Larry Weber, Charles
City, 1-3, 6.86%

Sunday, November 14, 2010, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Marv Engstler, Garner, 3-0, 59.6%; (2) Pat
Simon, Waterloo, 2-1, 42.6%; (3) Bob Hardy, Norih Liberty,
12, 43%; (4) Vern Kollasch, Iowa City, 0-3, 36.8%

Class B: (1) Mark Dirks, Fonda, 4-0, 39.5%; (2} Deb Davis,
Ankeny, 2-2, 38.5%; (3) Russ Martin, Clarksville, 0-4, 26%

Class C: (1) Sheryl Mason, Grinnell, 4-0, 25%; (2) Bill Mason,
Grinnell, 3-1, 19.37%, (3) Roger Tope, Marion, 1-3, 15.63%;
(4) Al Kuntz, Rockford, 1-3, 14.38%; (5) Ralph Davis,
Ankeny, 1-3, 11.88%

Class D: (1) Steve Faught, Waterloo, 4-0, 15.24%; (2) Marty
Sprague, Ft. Dodge, 3-1, 20.63%; (3) Jacob Hardy, Burfington,
22, 14,02% (junior), (4) Dave Hardy, Burlington, 1-3, 6.25%;
(5) Bob Walters, Eldora, (-4, 4.37%

Saturday, January 8, 2011, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Terry Hiatt, Nebraska, 5-0, 60.41%; (2) Doug
Anderson, Stratford, 4-1, 41.60%; (3) Ron Rowley, West Des
Moines, 3-2, 37.20%; (4) Marv Dirks, Fonda, 1-4, 36.80%; (5}
Russ Martin, Clarksville, 1-4, 34.40%; (6) Carl Kaiser, Des
Moines, 1-4, 33.20%

Class B: (1) Bob Rounds, Perry, 3-1, 41.0%; (2) Bob Curry,
Williamsburg, 3-1, 37.50%; (3) Bob Waldo, Iowa Falls, 2-2,
37.00%; {(4) Gary Hinrichs, Marengo, 2-2, 28.0%; (5) Shetyl
Mason, Grinnetl, 0-4, 24.0%

Class C: (I} Craig Rash, Denver, 4-0, 25.0%; (2) Dean
Fortune, Des Moines, 3-1, 13.10%; (3) Lee Drewelow,
Independence, 2-2, 19.50%; (4) Ralph Davis, Ankeny, 1-3,
10.0%; (5) Steve Hatch, Knoxville, 0-4, 9.5%

Class D: (1) Steve Rash, Clutier, 3-0, 12.66%; (2) Tom Martin,
- Stanhope, 2-1, 14.66%; (3) Lloyd Schropp, 1-2, 9.095; (4)
Gilbert Nickell, Renwick, 0-3, 2.59%

Sunday, January 9, 2011, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Deb Davis, Ankeny, 5-1, 40.41%: (2) Vern
Kollasch, Towa City, 3-3, 40.41%; (3) Marv Dirks, Fonda, 3-3,
34.58%; (4) Carl Kaiser, Des Moines 1-5, 29.50%

Class B: (1) Russ Martin, Clarksville, 4-0, 36.50%; (2)
Harley Krukow, Hampton, 3-1, 30.0%; (3) Mike McNace,
Lakeview, 1-3, 29.03; (4) Carl Krukow, Clear Lake, 1-3,
25.0%; (5) Sheryl Mason, Grinnell, 1-3, 24.50%

Class C: (1) Dean Fortune, Des Moines, 3-1, 12.25%; (2)
Bill Mason, Grinnell, 2-2, 24.20%; (3) Ralph Davis, Ankeny,
2-2, 17.50%; (4) Mark Hoover, Eldora, 2-2, 13.50%; (5) Al
Kuntz, Rockford, 1-3, 10.50%

Saturday, January 15, 2011, Eldora Iadoors
Class A: (1) Doug Anderson, Stratford, 5-1, 41.66%; (2} Pat
Simon, Waterloo, 3-3, 35.0%; (3) Carl Kaiser, 2-4, Des
Moines, 32.08%; (4) Deb Davis, Ankeny, 2-4.

Class B: (1) Jim Meyer, Cedar Rapids, 5-1, 41.39%; (2)
Mary Dirks, Fonda, 5-1, 35.0%; (3) Russ Martin, Clarksville,
4-2, 31.55%; (4) Ron Hook, Illinois, 3-3, 29.58%; (5) Carl
Krukow, Clear Lake, 2-4, 33.75%; (6) Bob Rounds, Perry, 2-
4, 33.75%; (7) Bob Waldo, Iowa Falls, 2-4, 27.92%

Class C:_ {1) Roger Tope, Marion, 5-1, 22.08%; (2) Dean
Fortune, Des Moines, 5-1, 12.91%; (3) Steve Hatch,
Knoxville, 2-4, 9.58%; (4) Al Kuntz, Rockford, 0-6, 9.58%

Class D: (1) Craig Rash, Denver, 4-0, 29.5%; (2) Steve
Faught, Waterloo, 3-1, 22.0%; (3) Mark Hoover, Eldora, 2-2,
16.5%; (4) Ralph Davis, Ankeny, 1-3, 16,0%; (5) Sean
Taylor, Center Point, 0-4, 9.5%

Sunday, January 16, 2011, Eldora Indoors

Class A: (1) Ron Rowley, West Des Moines, 4-0, 47.51%;
{2) Deb Davis, Ankeny, 2-2, 37.51%,; (3) Marv Dirks, Fonda,
2.2, 35.62%; (4) Carl Kaiser, Des Moines, 2-2, 34,37%; {5)
Russ Martin, Clarksville, 0-4, 28.75%

Class B; (1) Harley Krukow, Hampton, 3-1, 35.0%; (2) Carl
Krukow, Clear Lake, 3-1, 33.75%; (3) Sheryl Mason,
Grinnell, 3-1, 31.25%; (1) Roger Tope, Marion, 1-3, 14.37%,;
(%) Bill Mason, Grinnell, 0-4, 16.25%

Class C: (1) Ralph Davis, Ankeny, 3-0, 20.76%; (2) Steve

Hatch, Knoxville, 2-1, 20.76%; (3) Al Kuntz, Rockford, 1-2,
7.14%; (1) Bob Walters, Eldora, 3.33%
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TOURNAMENT RESULTS FROM ARIZONA

Pat Clark wrote that Paul Clark played in his first
tournament of the Winter season on November 26,
2010, in Lake Havasu City. There were twelve-
entrants divided into two classes and handicapped.
Paul placed first in the “B” division. - Their next
tournaments are scheduled for Janvary 7, 21, February
18 and March 4™, Pat said she will be having knee
surgery over the Winter months. We wish her a very
speedy recovery.

Al you Iowa snowbirds in Florida, Texas and Arizona
— send us a note or e-mail and let us know how you are
doing!
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HALLOWEEN BASH AT
THE NHPA HALL OF FAME

On Octaber 30. 2010, Leo Buell, Larry Purcell, Bob
Curry and Vern Kollasch attended the Halloween
Bash at the NHPA Hall of Fame in Springfield,
Missouri. Leo showed the pitchers the Hall of
Fame Gallery and Facility. This is a indoor climate-
controlled setting. It was a first time visit for Larry,
Bob and Vern. Six 8-person mixed classes pitched
40 shoe games. The championship was a 40 point
game. Larry placed 4th in the championship class
with a 64% average at 4 wins, 3 losses. Vemn
placed 3rd in Class A with a 51% average, at 5-2.
Leo won Class C with a 49% average, at 6-1 and
winning a playoff. Bob placed 8th in Class C with a
33% average at 2-5. The twins, Maxine and
Marlene, tied with 1 loss in the championship.
Maxine defeated Marlene to win. Rose Diekamp
placed 3rd. The payout was $100, $60 and $40.
The pitchers learned about round-a-bouts getting
from the Motel to Quail Ridge Park. All agreed this
is a Great Facility for the NHPA.

-- Vern Kollasch
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Above: Derek Bloodgood proudly displays his award for
Most improved Player at the 2010 annual meeting

©

. Welcome new members!

Steve Faught, Waterloo
Larry Weber, Charles GCity
Wally Weber, Charles Cily
Steven Rash, Clutier

NEW COURTS IN OSCEOLA

The twelve courts located in Oscecla will be ready
for tournament play this year, thanks to Bert
Logsdon, his brother, Roger Logsdon, and IHHPA
President, LeRoy Law. Bert is the newly elected
NHPA Regional Director and Chair for the lowa
Region. The courts in Osceola had not been used
for competition for many years. Old clay has
been removed and nine inches of World
Tournament clay has been installed along with
other improvements. Above: Bert encounters a
rather large tree roof under one of the courls.

L -
’ i +
I} +
o b

From the Editors: The next issue will be April 1, 2071, Please
submit articles and tournament results by March 20,

Save Time,_ Save Money: To receive your Newsletter via
e-mafl, piease send your e-mall adiress to ralphyt@msn.com
or ddand2dogs@msn.com. Also available online at

Be sure to visit our website, hitp://www.ihhpa.com. You
can access the current newsletter as wel! as past issues.
New to the IHHPA website are links fo “IHHPA Past
Champions” and the website for the 2011 World
Tournament to be held in Monroe, Louisiana.

_NHPF_

NATIONAL HORSESHOE PITCHERS FOUNDATION

Building for the future while preserving the past and
showcasing the present.

Tax Deductible Contributions should be mailed t6:
P.O. Box 1628, Penn Valley, CA 95946




